
Refunds For Rent-a-Hostel Trips (now known as Exclusive Hire) 
 
In the event of an individual booking for a rent-a-hostel trip and 
being unable to attend, an application for a refund can be made in 
writing to the NOG group Chairman. 
Each application will be discussed by the group committee and 
treated on individual merit. If considered reasonable, a full or part 
refund will be made to the applicant.	
  


